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Dear Sirs 

The latest Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change report shows concern for climate
change has increased. 

The government needs to take urgent action to reduce emissions, not increase them. 

Any new Stonehenge road scheme would have the opposite effect.

Yours faithfully 

N Bradshaw 

Sent from my iPhone




